
UAE Reviews the Financial and Administrative Audit
Authority Report for (ARADO) 2023
FAHR led the works of the ARADO’s Financial and Administrative Control Authority, in light of its role as an
active member of the Executive Council of the Arab Administrative Development Organization.
The Financial and Administrative Control Authority was previously formed by the Arab Administrative
Development Organization aiming to review its financial and administrative procedures and review the
final account and financial statements. Its members include representatives from the United Arab
Emirates, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, Egypt, Tunisia, Libya, Iraq, and Sudan.
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